
Galley Open Letter t o FEPC:

l to , t t h 1 _ c, the undersigned photography s students are distrubed by the ' recent

FEPC recommendation that the photography program beincluded in the Art
Division.

The following facts seem t o have escaped your attention: Out of approx-
imately twelve interdivisional photography majors in the pa st few years only
two have been Art-Photography majors. Outof approximately twenty students
in the Basic Photography class this term onlytwo are at this time considering
a major in art.

The overwhelming majority of the twenty-five students a t l ast t erm'ss 
meeting on photography with Don Brown andSteven Harris stated their opposition
t o making photography a part of the ArtDivision The Art Divisions itself as
far as as can tell isonlya reluctant proponent of this merger. Ro Rappaport

.. -L . - - -- - .: • ..1 

is opposed t o the move.
We are concerned thatmakinga photography a partof any division invites

unnecessary limitations on its students. Whatver the position of the Art
Division rj_ ght now there is a strong possibility that future photography
teachers will be "art" photographers in the decidely acstractand non-functional
vein of the Division , to the exclusion cl us of allalso on thatt students who a are
not promarily concerned c with photogrpahy artwillbe i'' cl judged by the Division
as artists. The terms of this program the details of future budgets reviews

requirements .. and faculty are clearly the most cruciall aspects of the recommendation
yetFEPC has not ever considered themA! At the very 1 least you have put

the cartbefore the horse in acting before these important details are worked
out.

We are co concerned a t your disregard for the nature of the presentphoto-
graphy program for l . 1 ' . . the real issues involved in this decision and for student

and faculty opinion. We urge that photography be allowed to retain i its
interdivisionala l status.
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